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commentletters

From: Ruben Grijalva <calfire@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 27, 2016 2:20 PM
To: commentletters
Cc: Ruben D Grijalva; customerservice@sjwd.org
Subject: 2/2/16 BOARD MEETING (Conservation Extended Emergency Regulation)

The State Board’s draft regulations require San Juan Water District to continue conserving at a 33 
percent reduction over 2013 water use. This is a three percent decrease since a 36 percent reduction 
was mandated in June 2015. 

As a San Juan Water District customer, we have worked hard to help achieve the 36 percent 
conservation regulation.  Unfortunately,  we fell short most recently in December reaching a 26.4 
percent savings compared to 2013 water use. 

I am opposed to having the 33 percent conservation requirement being considered in early 
February. I feel it is far too high a requirement due to winter weather storms we have experienced, 
snow in the Sierras and recurrent rain.  

I believe conservation requirements should be reevaluated in April when the water supply conditions 
are better known. 

Ruben Grijalva 
5420 Fenton Way 
Granite Bay, CA 95746 
916-799-9710 

(2/2/16) Board Meeting- Item 7
Conservation Extended Emergency Reg

Deadline: 1/28/16  by 12:00 noon

1-27-16


